
 

 

Multi-faith room: Guidance 

This space has been provided for the Reuben College community, guests and visitors, of all religious 
faiths or none, to use for private prayer, for peaceful contemplation, or meditation. 

The below guidance sets out the proper use of this multi-faith room. By using this room, you are 

agreeing to comply with this guidance. 

A maximum of 5 people may use this space at the same time, and the room will be available 

for use whenever the college is open. Please note that it may also be used by the College as a 

refuge/welfare room in emergencies and a quiet private space for feeding mothers. 

Please respect the following rules: 

Please keep the room tidy and accessible. 

Please do not remove or add items of furniture. 

When exiting the room ensure the blind and door are left open. 

Please take any personal items you have brought into the room with you when you leave. 

Please keep noise to a minimum. We understand that prayer and meditation will not 

always be silent, but please be respectful of others. Amplified music and singing are not 

permitted. 

Eating and drinking is not permitted. 

No mobile phones or other devices, unless specifically for prayer. 

No candles, incense, or naked flames of any kind. 

Should you have any questions about the above guidance or a note of any additional 

resources needed, please contact the Events Team (events@reuben.ox.ac.uk) 


